Oahe ABATE Sept. 11" Meeting Minutes
Next meeting Oct. 9" | 1:00pm at Chateau bar in Fort Pierre.
We did not have an official meeting because we quorum wasn’t met.

Lori and Brandon made up some pamphlets for our chapter to let people know what
ABATE is all about with a form to fill out if they would like to join. These will be handed
out to try to get new members. 1f anyone would like some, please ask Lori.

We are still looking for a trailer to purchase. We have not found one yet.

The PJ Party was discussed. And it was voted to move it to the weekend of Sept 24" &
25™ At Farm Island.

The Christmas Party is at Bogey's this vear, no date has been set yet.

We arc decorating a tree at the Capital this Christmas season. We need 3 - 4 people to go
1o the Capital and do the decorating, the weckend of Nov. 20™ & 21",

Congratulations to Lori Butler for being one of three people picked for the Young
Activist Scholarship. Her and Brandon will be heading to the Meeting of the Minds in
Peoria I11. Sept 23rd - 26"

Elections are coming up. The officer positions coming for elections are: Vice President,
State Representative, Sergeant of Arms, Road Captain, and Event Coordinator. We have a
few months yet so keep these in mind if you are interested.

Tina Flynn
Abate Secretary




